## UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

Lower Ground Floor, PHIVOLCS Bldg. C.P. Garcia Ave., Diliman, Quezon City 1101 Tel.: 927-2567, 981-8500 loc. 4046; Tel. Fax: 927-2568 E-mail: ovcrd@up.edu.ph; Website: http://www.ovcrd.upd.edu.ph

## OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR FOR RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT

## **MEMORANDUM NO. FRN 19-006**

TO : DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND HEADS OF UNITS

**ALL FACULTY MEMBERS AND REPS** 

FROM : FIDE

FIDEL R. NEMENZO, D.Sc. OCT

Vice Chancellor for Research and Development

SUBJECT: Call for Proposals to the UP Diliman Intellectual Property Protection and

**Technology Transfer Grants** 

DATE: 22 February 2019

We are pleased to announce that the Office of the Vice Chancellor for Research and Development (OVCRD), through the Technology Transfer and Business Development Office (UPD-TTBDO) is now accepting applications for the recently-approved Intellectual Property Protection and Technology Transfer Grants, for implementation in 2019:

1. IP Protection - Philippine Protection Grant

- 2. IP Protection Foreign Protection Grant
- 3. Technology Transfer Market Validation Grant
- 4. Technology Transfer Business Plan/Model Grant
- 5. Technology Transfer Prototyping & Scale-up Grant

The grants aim to provide funding to support researchers and creative workers of UP Diliman who would like to engage in the protection and/or the further development of their Intellectual Properties towards successful utilization and technology transfer.

The guidelines and the application forms may be downloaded from the OVCRD website at <a href="http://www.ovcrd.upd.edu.ph">http://www.ovcrd.upd.edu.ph</a>. You may also request a copy of the forms through e-mail from the UPD-TTBDO at <a href="techtransfer.ovcrd@up.edu.ph">techtransfer.ovcrd@up.edu.ph</a>.

The deadline for submission of applications is **Monday**, **1 April 2019**. We encourage those with active Intellectual Property disclosures at the UPD-TTBDO to apply for these grants.

Proponents must submit their complete proposal, updated CV, and other attachments to:

The Technology Transfer and Business Development Office
UP Diliman Office of the Vice Chancellor for Research and Development
L G/F PHIVOLCS Bldg., CP Garcia Ave., Diliman, Quezon City

For further information and inquiries, please contact the UPD-TTBDO at 981-8500 VoIP 8763, direct line at 332-5690, or through e-mail at techtransfer.ovcrd@up.edu.ph.

Kindly disseminate this announcement to your faculty and REPS.

Thank you.